Employers and employees should take
precautions during cold weather

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following special announcement immediately, and
repeat it at frequent intervals when the Cold Weather Warning is in force:

The Labour Department reminds employers that as the Cold Weather Warning
is in force, they should take appropriate precautions such as reminding
employees who have to work outdoors or in remote areas to wear appropriately
warm clothing, and make arrangements for employees to rotate from outdoor to
indoor or sheltered work sites as far as possible. Employees should take note
of the weather report, wear appropriately warm clothing and be mindful of
their health conditions. They should notify their supervisors and seek
medical help immediately if feeling unwell, such as having cold limbs and
body shivering.
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